
Ted Cruz joins Soros group in
Trump attack
It is by its promise of a sense of power that evil often
attracts  the  weak.  ~Eric  Hoffer  (1902-1983)  American
philosopher  and  author.

Leftist anarchists sparked security fears in Chicago on Friday
and shut down a rally that had drawn tens-of-thousands of
Trump supporters.

Thousands of Donald Trump fans were stunned to hear that riots
had succeeded in derailing the event at the University of
Illinois-Chicago. The announcement came amid protests outside
the venue.

Oh yes, George Soros’ Moveon.org anarchists, along with Bernie
Sanders, Black Lives Matter, Occupy Wall street, F**k the
Police, and typical
Chicago-Style-Democrat-thug politics were responsible for the
riot in Chicago where Trump was to speak. [Link] Many were
carrying Mexican flags and wearing “Muslims Hate Trump,” t-
shirts. This is the second stage of planning to derail Trump.
Because Trump had to cancel the Chicago speech, these
gangsters will try this again and again. Yes, it’s the 60s

again, with commies fomenting hatred for freedom of speech
from the only candidate who wants to return America to her
founding principles. And of course, Obama’s buddy, Bill Ayers,
was in the crowd demonstrating. 

Born and raised in Chicago, I know the politics of this
democratic held city only too well, and it very, very ugly.

Ted Cruz Claims Trump Responsible

Ted Cruz and the GOPe jumped into the fray of Soros Chicago
politics and actually blamed Donald Trump for the protests.
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So, Ted Cruz blames Donald for not being politically correct
and thus causing the protests and violence.

Diane Marshall of the Marshall Report writes this:

What if the Trump supporters decided to go ballistic and riot
Cruz town halls because of Glenn Beck’s garbage mouth calling
them ALL NAZIS and Trump Hitler! He can’t blame that all on
Beck…he stood their nodding with that snaky grin approving
all of the liar messages every time they were spoken, over
and over and over again.

Cruz has lied over and over again about Trump, and even about
Carson and Rubio. His supporters don’t seem to understand the
deviousness of his campaign and continue to say it’s untrue,
but we’ve documented his lies many, many times. Cruz has even
accepted monies from David McIntosh, the president of Club for
Growth. 

Remember Club for Growth is pro-amnesty, and when they asked
Trump for a million-dollar donation, Trump refused. So CfG
spent $3.3 million in attack ads against Trump. Of course Ted
Cruz has no problem accepting money from McIntosh, and why
wouldn’t he, he’s for open borders. Heidi Cruz spent five
years at the Council on Foreign Relations helping to write the
North America Union, and that filthy sovereignty destroying
piece of legislation eliminates the borders between Canada,
Mexico and the United States. If Cruz becomes president, we
will become just like the now failed, European Union.

Fox News Joins in Blaming Trump

Fox News, (especially Megyn Kelly), who has proven to be worse
than CNN, has even joined the left (MoveOn.org and George
Soros) in blaming Trump for this communist demonstration from
the far left anarchists. They’re saying Trump should accept
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that America no longer allows total free speech, that it
should be curtailed to be more “inclusive and politically
sensitive.” Excuse me, while I go get my barf bag. If this
doesn’t sound like commie rhetoric, I don’t know what does!

Who Owns What?

The GOP establishment, the DNC establishment, the MSM
establishment, and the anarchists from Soros’ leftist
organizations all hate Trump, but even the web outlets we
believe give us the truth have questionable ownership.

Robert Mercer

Billionaire Robert Mercer founded Cruz’s super Pac for $10
million, but he also purchased Breitbart.com for another $11
million. [Link] Mercer has given $750,000 to the infamous Club
for Growth (CfG). In my article, Why The GOP Establishment
Hates Donald Trump, I exposed CfG partners and allies include
the Peter G. Peterson Foundation. Peterson is chairman
emeritus of the Council on Foreign Relations and former
chairman of the New York Federal Reserve Bank. Another ally is
the US Chamber of Commerce, who is so behind the invasion of
illegal aliens on our southern borders. 

Mercer has also given $2 million to American Crossroads,
founded by that stellar neo-conservative commie, Karl Rove.
Mercer was/is the originating financial backer for the Ted
Cruz “Keep the Promise” (KtP1, KtP2 and KtP3) Super-PACs.
Mercer is also the financial backing behind Cambridge
Analytica.

Cambridge Analytica is the receiver of the contact information
provided to Breitbart when you participate in their on-line
Presidential Poll. [Link] They were hired by Cruz as his spy
machine on voter attributes via Facebook.
Wilks Brothers
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The Daily Wire is actually owned by the Wilks brothers, Levi
and Farris Wilks. These two are the other end of the Ted Cruz
financial team, and massive multi-million dollar donors to
Cruz’s presidential bid. Ben Shapiro is the front-man for The
Daily Wire, and as such he is 1000% behind Cruz. 

As 2015 came to a close, Ted Cruz met with hundreds
of prominent faith leaders (including David Barton, James
Robison, and John Hagee) at the ranch of Texas tycoon, Farris
Wilks. Wilks supports most of the phony rightwing groups in
the secretive Council for National Policy. Farris and his
brother Dan have donated $15 million to a super PAC which
supports Cruz. Cameras and recording devices were not allowed
at the Wilks ranch when Cruz spoke, so only God and attendees
know what was said at the event. However, one might be able to
get an idea of how Cruz views God’s role in American politics
by reviewing his associations. Farris Wilks heads the Assembly
of Yahweh, Seventh Day. Here’s what they believe. 

National Review

National Review, who came out with their list of who hates
Trump not long ago, now is endorsing Ted Cruz. We shouldn’t be
surprised at that since those on the list are the neo-cons
claiming to be conservatives. Remember that the National
Review was founded by William F. Buckley, CFR member, CIA
agent, and Skull and Bones man. Buckley actually appointed the
present head of National Review, Rick Lowry, in 1997 to carry
on with the neo-conservative propaganda of the founder. If you
haven’t read John McManus’s book, “William F. Buckley, Pied
Piper for the Establishment,” I’d really suggest getting a
copy. It is heavily referenced and has a wonderful index. 

Conclusion

By now, most Americans, who have been politically astute for
many decades, can see just exactly what the Republican party
has become in the last 60 years. Very few of them are friends
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of the Constitution, and neither are they conservatives. 

The establishment Republicans, and media all claim Mr. Trump
isn’t conservative enough, but this is a euphemism for saying
he isn’t a globalist establishment insider. Americans who
flock to his rallies know this, they know he resonates with
freedom. They know he isn’t perfect and he doesn’t know every
subject, but they know he’s a good man, rough around the edges
like General Patton, but always telling us the truth the way
he sees it. We rejoice in hearing this truth. It’s thrilling
after so many years of hearing the false drivel from the
moderate left leaning Republican candidates.

Am I thrilled that Ben Carson endorsed Trump? You bet I am
because even though I have my problems with Ben, I believe
this skilled doctor is a good man who is decent and who can
spot another honorable man. And, if Trump becomes President,
maybe he can consider appointing Dr. Carson as Surgeon
General.

Why do I think Ben Carson endorsed Trump? Because Trump showed
that he was the only gentleman among the candidates…truly, a
gentleman. [Link]

Let’s give America a Nineveh…vote Trump!!

Thanks to the diligence of Paul Walter, CEO of NewsWithViews,
many ideas for my articles have come from him. Paul immigrated
from communist Yugoslavia, providence of Slovenia, and
therefore he sees more clearly the dangers to our Republic
than those who have always known free America as home. Please
support NewsWithViews.com
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